
Halam 
C of E Primary School

Dates:   
Wednesday 4th October (4pm to 6pm)
Wednesday 15th November (4pm to 6pm)

Is your child starting school 
in September 2024?

Then please come and visit our friendly village school

If you would like to book an appointment please email 
office@halamprimary.org.uk or telephone 01636 813062

Halam invites you to visit our wonderful school where your 
child is at the centre of everything we do. We have a 
welcoming and caring family ethos and a rich curriculum 
taught by an excellent core of dedicated teaching staff. 


